
Dear Members,


Below is a list of units that had their skylights replaced during the roof project in 2011


UNITS:


100

102

120

130

132

134

141

142

146


Currently some members are going to have skylights replaced that were not part for the original  
roofing project.  If anyone else is interested in skylight replacement, BUCKEYE ROOFING will 
be able to purchase skylights at a reduced cost, as these are special orders.

Orders are being placed by March 2, 2018.


Contact George Simmonds at 330-309-3870


BUCKEYE ROOFING is the only contractor approved by the association for roof/skylight repair 
or replacement.


Regards,


ABVCA TRUSTEES


Wednesday, February 28, 2018



